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February 2020 

 

 

OOSC CONTACT INFORMATION: 

● 587-280-1550 Kaitlin Bohaychuk  (Dedicated cell phone for the program – for texting/voice messages – 

please include your name and child’s name if you are reporting an absence) 

 

Happy Valentine’s Day! 

Thank you to each and every one of you for participating in the Out of School Program!  I am extremely 

grateful to be a part of the St. Martin’s family and to be able to spend time with your children each day.    

Please remember that we are no longer offering snack program. Please send your child(ren) with extra 

snacks in their lunch kit as we still have a designated snack time. 

As we continue to move through winter and enter into spring, please keep in mind that our custodians work 

very hard to keep our floors clean each and every day.  We kindly ask that you please remove all wet, muddy 

footwear when entering the school for drop offs and pick-ups.  Please also have your children remove their 

boots at the door and carry them to their locker or to their boot room.  We sincerely appreciate your help in 

keeping the school clean!! 

We are hoping to get outside more this month when weather permits. Most of the kiddos should already have 

their outside gear at the school for recess but please remind them to bring it to after school as we cannot be 

running around the school to gather gear after school as teachers are still working. They can keep their stuff in 

the OSC designated lockers. 

 

 

Dates to Remember: 

February 5- Early out 

February 6 & 7- PD Days, No school 

February 14- PD Day, No school 

February 17- Family Day, No school 
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